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          The Ann Arbor City Planning Commission hereby adopts the City Planning 
Commission/Staff 2014-2015 Work Program. 

 

 
 
At the July 8, 2014 working session, Planning Commission discussed the 
Commission/Staff work program for the upcoming fiscal year.  The draft work program 
(attached) focuses on completing initiatives currently underway, in addition to taking 
advantage of collaborations with Systems Planning and University of Michigan student 
projects to move forward new master planning and plan implementation initiatives. 
 
Also attached to this report is the Planning Services year-end report, which summarizes 
staff and board activities in FY13-14.   
 
Staff recommends approval of the draft 2014-2015 Commission/Staff work program.    
 
Attachment: 7/15/14 Draft City Planning Commission 2014-2015 Work Program 
  FY13-14 Planning Services Year-End Report 
 
 
c: Sumedh Bahl, Community Services Administrator 
 City Attorney’s Office 
 Systems Planning 
 
 


